
Dear Steven 

That is great news. Thank you for all your work as editor on this manuscript.  I have run through your 

comments and addressed them with tracked changes in the attached document.  I note that the p value 

for the difference between control and shaded treatments you refer to on line 247-248 was just over 

0.05 (p = 0.08). This value is now specified in the manuscript and I have made a small change to the 

discussion in regards to this.  Please let me know if you would like us to make any further changes. 

Best Regards 

Richard 


